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All Communities of Faith are required to have a functioning Ministry and Personnel Committee.    
The Human Resources Commission of Antler River Watershed, Horseshoe Falls, and Western Ontario 
Waterways Regional Council have approved the following policies: 
 
Requirements while undergoing a search for new ministry personnel (excluding short-term supply). 

 
That Pastoral Charges must have an M&P committee of no less than three members prior and 
that all members of the M&P committee need to have undergone M&P training within the last 
three years prior to a new call or appointment being approved. 

 
General Requirements 
 All members of the M&P committee must undergo training at least every five years. 
 
To help with this training the Human Resources Commissions offer the following 

- M&P Committee Training offered at least twice a year. 
- M&P Committee Training videos available for M&P Commissions to undergo their own training. 

 
If the congregation is unable to meet these requirements, please contact the Minister, Pastoral 
Relations and the chair of the Human Resources Commission.    


